


OFFICE OF THE MAYORPRIVATE 




Telephone:  (716) 286-4310


February 21, 2018
The City Council

Niagara Falls, New York

RE:
Retention of TRI Utility Cost Reductions, Inc.
Council Members:

It is requested that the City enter into an agreement with TRI Utility Cost Reductions, Inc. for the purpose of auditing the City’s various telecommunications services.  This includes telephone, internet and cell phones.  This will not involve any cost to the City.  Any fees paid to this vendor will come from any refunds or credits obtained by the vendor.  The fee will be 50% of any refunds or credits obtained.

Attached is a copy of the agreement for refund recovery.  


Will the Council so approve and authorize the Mayor to execute the agreement?




Respectfully submitted,





PAUL A. DYSTER




Mayor

Kennedy______ Scott______ Tompkins______ Voccio______ Touma______


